
 Let’s Single-Stream

Recycle!
It’s easy, great for the environment, saves money 
and benefits future generations. Go Southbury!
As part of our town’s “Go Green, Go Southbury” environmental 
initiative, we’re asking all Southbury residents to single-stream recycle 
— at home, at work and around town. Look for our single-stream 
recycling bins when you’re enjoying our parks, sidewalks or eateries. 
Let’s all pitch in for a greener Southbury.

Put them all in one bin, no sorting:

4Newspaper

4Cardboard

4Mixed Paper

4Catalogs & Junk Mail

4Glass

4Steel/Tin

4Aluminum

4Plastic

To learn more about single-
stream recycling and all of 

our green initiatives go to the 
Town of Southbury’s website at 
www.southbury-ct.org/green.
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